From: Chambers - Lee C < Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 29 October 2019 10:33 AM

To: 'Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au' <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; 'sue-anne@sda.org.au'

<sue-anne@sda.org.au>; 'nrt@fcbgroup.com.au' <nrt@fcbgroup.com.au>; 'Jarrad.McAuliffe@ablawyers.com.au' <Jarrad.McAuliffe@ablawyers.com.au>

**Cc:** Chambers - Ross J < <u>Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au</u>>; AMOD < <u>AMOD@fwc.gov.au</u>>

Subject: FW: AM2017/60 - General Retail Award - Retail Junior Rates

Dear Parties,

I write in relation to the above matter.

I refer to the correspondence from Australian Business Lawyers below and the <u>draft survey</u> **attached** that has been jointly prepared by ARA, ABI and the NSWBC. The draft was prepared in response to the request from his honour Justice Ross during the hearing on 8 October 2019.

The Commissioner seeks the views of the SDA in relation to the draft survey provided. The Commissioner requests that any views that the SDA has on the draft, to please be provided in writing by close of business, Friday 1 November 2019.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Kind regards,

## Sarah Martiniello

Associate to Commissioner Lee

## **Fair Work Commission**

Tel: 03 8656 4534 Fax: 03 9655 0401 chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au